
QUESTION 

WHEN MUST A QUARTERLY RETURN TO A HALFY? 

1. When our Editor can barely get out two numbers s year, let 
alone four. 

2. When fine manuscripts are contributed by members, but not in 
four issue quantities. We need continuing help on this. 

3. When our dues will support two issues at current level, but 
would require raising to at least eight dollars annually to 
support four. 

The idea of a quarterly Newsletter was mine alone, and 
was undertaken in hopeful optimism against the advice of wiser 
heads. I hope the day is coming when we can go back to it, but 
that day is not yet. For the next year or two, we will have a 
"Spring-Summer", and a "Fall-Winter" issue annually, and will 
t'ry to precede, rather than follow these seasons. 

— P. J. S. 
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